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Comments: I support this project completely. Maintenance and thinning of the public land helps prevent fire

damage to the private residences that live alone this fire line. As a homeowner I manage me property to

decrease risk of fire and believe the state and forest service has the same responsibility to the residents and

wildlife. Access roads need to be reinforced to accommodate the traffic and machinery that will be required to

complete this effort but it is worth the extra expense to prevent way more possible damage that a fire can cause.


